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EXTERNAL

I have reviewed the agenda of the next meeting and am concerned that there is an exclusion on
one side of my road (Warm Springs) but not on the other (creekside) of the road.  The
exclusion should apply to both sides of the road.  Just because the vacation rental is across the
street does not make it less intrusive.  We live in rural zone, not a commercial zone.  There is
no one to monitor what happens at these vacation rentals.
These are businesses being run in a non business area.  There are now 4 vacation rentals across
the road from us.
Please consider making both sides of warm springs road an exclusion zone, banning the on
both sides.
Best, ban them in all rural/residential areas of Glen Ellen.

Cathleen and Thomas Leonard
2460 Warm Springs Rd, Glen Ellen, CA 95442
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